

محرسة ايليت الانجليزية The Elite English School

Date: May 23, 2025

CIR/EES/MAY/2517-25 Circular for Grade 10 Students

Dear Parent and student,

The academic year 2025–2026 is well underway and the assessment cycle begins on Monday, 26th May 2025. The school has already started the CBSE student registration procedure, which entails providing all pertinent student information on the CBSE registration portal. An information slip with the student's details is generated at registration. Both the student and the parents must check the details and sign in the designated spot to confirm that it is correct. We request you to every detail for accuracy. In this regard please note the following:

- If your ward's listed information is accurate, add your signature in the place provided.
- Please check and confirm that the mentioned details are accurate.
- Check especially for Mathematics (basic/standard) and the second language.
- We kindly ask you not to sign the Information Slip if any of the details listed there
 are inaccurate. Please mark the incorrect information with a pencil, then
 promptly return the slip with the correction. Your listed modifications will be
 implemented, and you will be issued a new information slip to sign.
- Please remember to sign **ONLY** with a black ballpoint pen.
- Please send your ward's most recent passport-size photo. The ONLY image that
 will be accepted is the one of your ward wearing the regular (Monday to
 Wednesday) school uniform and taken against a white backdrop. Make sure the
 digital date is displayed on the picture.
- Do be aware that after the registration procedure is complete, no changes can be made.

This is for your information and necessary action.

Regards,

PRINCIPAL